
 
  

Save the Date! 

CUUWA 
Canadian Unitarian Universalist Women’s Association 

Our brief PAST & 
BRIGHT future plans 

&  

March 8 is International 
Women’s Day so plan a March 
service and share your ideas.  

 
 
 

Your Voice: Our Song  

Here’s one suggestion: 
Your Voice: Our Hymn  
 

 

CALGARY CUC 

May 2013 CUUWA AGM 
Local volunteers needed 
but we plan to have a 
“presence”. Stay tuned! 
Come! 

Vancouver Island Retreat 
 Sept 2012, in Nanaimo.  19 

members of 7 churches 

packed memory boxes with 

Spiritual mementos & 

made fascinators. See 

photo > 

F A L L  2 0 1 2  I N U A G U R A L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

 The Canadian Unitarian and 

Universalist Women’s Association 

(CUUWA) has a national and 

international profile with 

respect to the personal, public, 

professional and political 

aspects of women’s lives and 

reflects the core denominational 

principles of the Canadian 

Unitarian Council 

The CUUWA should have its own hymn to sing.  All 

you poets and satirists get to work.  Using any familiar hymn tune, 

write new words appropriate for the organization.  Send your 

suggestions to Gillian Burton (gillian.burton@sympatico.ca) or 

Mary Lu MacDonald (jbmlmac@ns.sympatico.ca) before March 

1, 2013. Perhaps we could have a singing session when in Calgary. 

♪ 

Founding year goals were set and met 
because CUUWA now has a Constitution and 

Associate Member Status with CUC. Janice 
Tait acts as liaison with Toronto CUC office. 

Council has learned to hold electronic 
meetings and organized the 2012 Cluster 

Group AGM. 
 

HOWEVER, Year 2 requires better 
communication with members and some 

generative actions. 
 

We ‘ve built a web site: www.cuuwa.org 
Margaret Linton, Communications 

 
We’re planning on-line courses! 

 
We took our first public step: supporting the 

leadnow.team resistance to Sept 25 
Parliamentary private members Bill that 
revived the reproductive rights schism. 

 
Your renewal is a necessary for our 
sustainability.  Contact Ruth Patrick           

(mruth.patrick@shaw.ca) 
 

                        Betty Donaldson Chair/Editor 
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